
 
 
 

 
 
 

April 15, 2009 
 
 
 
 
Dear Pastor or Ministry Leader, 
 
Scotty and Jessica Santiago have been friends of mine and fellow servants of the Lord in the 
Tampa Bay area for a number of years. I know their heart for reaching the lost and having them 
come to a deep and abiding relationship with the Lord Jesus Christ. Their calling to start the 
Passion for Prison ministry fits in so beautifully with the gifts God has placed within their lives.   
 
The Passion for Prison ministry is a wonderful and needed ministry of bringing the gospel to an 
ever growing, yet often neglected, segment of society. Through a creative mix of media, 
motorcycles and the gospel message, this dedicated couple brings the light, life and love of God’s 
Word to those who need it the most. Their faithful work doesn’t just stop at taking the gospel to the 
incarcerated population but also includes discipling and ministering to those both behind and 
outside of “the wire”. They themselves are truly prisoners of Christ and walk worthy of the work 
that God has called them to do (Ephesians 4:1).   
 
I know that Scotty and Jessica will bring the presence of the Lord to whatever they do. I am happy 
to commend and recommend their life and ministry to you. May the grace of our Lord Jesus Christ 
be with you. 
 
  
 
In Him, 

 
David Littrell 
Pastor 
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